
 
 

DATE:  January 8, 2024 

TO:  Interested Firms 

FROM:  Breanna Pierce, Procurement Specialist   

SUBJECT: Addendum 2 to Quote Request, 39361 – Refurbish Walkways/Platforms In Upper Basin 
Indian River and Brevard County 

 
As a result of questions received from potential respondents, please be advised of the following changes 
to the subject Request for Proposal: 

1. The time and date for the submittal of responses remains the same: 2:00 p.m. Thursday, January 18, 
2024. 

2. Question: What was the winning bid for the last remodeling of these similar sites? 

We do not have a similar project that has been completed recently. The last project that we did the 
contractor provided the material for 3 walkways of varying sizes. The total price was $38,000.00. 

3. Question: Is the material true 2 x 6 (2" thick) or (1.5" thick)?  

The material is 1.5” x 5.5”. 

4. Question: Do you require an actual (countersink) for the screws or do you just want the head of the 
screws ran in below the surface of the wood at least 1/16"? 

Below the surface of the wood 

5. Question: 1/4" screws does not seem correct. Inspecting some recent remodeled boardwalks, the 
decking is installed with more common #10 screws (1/4 is #14). 1/4" screw is 20% of the width of the 
stringers being used (1 1/2" thick).305 stainless (recommended for freshwater) screws 1/4 x 5 inches 
are over $1.10 each, when purchased in bulk. It takes at least 6 of these for each decking board. If 
1/4" screws are used, all holes will have to be pre-drilled or stringers will surely split. Are the 1/4 
stainless screws requirements, correct??  

In lieu of using the ¼” screws, we will be using stainless steel #10 3/16” x 3 ½” “deck screws”. 

 
 
NOTE: Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum in your submittal. 

If you have any questions regarding this addendum, contact Breanna Pierce at (386) 643-1168 or via 
email at bpierce@sjrwmd.com. 


